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Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Contra costa line

Meredith

The Ex Director's resolution on this should be issued tomorrow.

Even so, I am very concerned about the pressure that AES and PG&E have put on ED over the past few 
weeks to get this out. I will always do my best to triage ALs and resolve issues that are on critical 
timelines as quickly as possible. But, if any of the utilities start to put artificial priorities on ALs I will 
begin to look for Chicken Little. To that end, can you explain to me again if there is a specific timeline 
NERC has put into place to meet the new NERC standards and if not, why this project could not have 
been delayed until the fall or next spring.

Thank you.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolphOicpuc.ca.gov
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